Tlond's Regster of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Sfreet, E.C.3.

5th April, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

Messrs. N.V. Hed. Scheepsbouw 1iif Yard Nos. 281/3
w—

I am in receipt of your le%fer of the 29th
ultimo advising plan, in duplicate,of Air Receivers having
seamless shells and ends attached by elecfric welding, and
with regard thereto have to inform you tiat this plan will
be approved for a working pressure of 13kg per sg. cm,
provided the welding be carried out witi electrodes approved
for work of primary structural importange to your satisfaction
and the Alr Receivers be constructed willer the usual conditions

of survey and testing. e

One copy of the plan i returned under

geparate cover.
I am, Dear Sips,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM .




